
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16 October 2018 

 

 

Seeka notifies Australian kiwifruit orchard symptoms 

 

 

Seeka Limited [NZX:SEK] advises the market that the Australian Regulatory Authorities have 

confirmed PSA on the Seeka orchards in Australia, affecting  4.5 hectares of its 154 hectares of 

kiwifruit orchards. Seeka has moved to contain the outbreak and is working with the Agriculture 

Victoria and the relevant Australian Federal Authorities. Seeka continues to proactively monitor the 

orchards, and in particular the orchards in development. 

  

There has been no significant deterioration from the update of October 2nd and no change to the 

earnings Guidance provided by Seeka.  

  

Release ends: 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Michael Franks  Seeka Chief Executive    021356516 

Rob Towgood  Seeka General Manager Commercial 0274638788 

 


